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Parkland County / Summer Village of Betula Beach Intermunicipal 
Development Plan  

Bylaw 2018-29  
Written Submissions  

(received prior to March 2, 2019) 

 

1. TransAlta (received February 15, 2019) 

From: Cheryl McNeil [mailto:Cheryl_McNeil@transalta.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 9:31 AM 
To: Thomas Lippiatt <thomas.lippiatt@parklandcounty.com> 
Cc: Trina Lamanes <trina.lamanes@parklandcounty.com> 
Subject: RE: External Referral - Public Hearing for Bylaw 2018-29 - Parkland County/SV Betula Beach 
Intermunicipal Development Plan 

 

Thank you for forwarding this information to TransAlta. 

 

We do not intend to file any comments with respect to the Draft IDP – Bylaw 2018-29. 

 

Regards, 

 

Cheryl McNeil | Senior Advisor Stakeholder Relations 

TRANSALTA GENERATION PARTNERSHIP 

T: +1 (587) 763-6288 | C: +1 (587) 987-3781 

Email | Web | Facebook | twitter 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email is confidential and may be privileged. If you are not the intended 
recipient please notify the sender immediately, and please delete it; you should not copy it or use it for 
any purpose or disclose its contents to any other person. 
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